
 

 
 
 
 
 

ZC Steve’s musings 
 
Our Spring Conference was virtual via Zoom and hopefully that will be the last virtual conference. 
 
It was a well thought out session with numerous interesting and educational topics. The Showcase of Service gave us a 
chance to see what other clubs are doing and maybe even borrow an idea or two.  Travel time was greatly reduced be-
cause all you had to do was walk to your computer! Congratulations to the organizers for putting together an excellent 
agenda.  
 
I would like to congratulate District Governor Joyce Stevens for doing a masterful job herding cats during her tenure. 
Covid made it a difficult and I’m guessing sometimes frustrating exercise but she handled it with grace and dignity.  
 
As the “Lions Year” wraps up it will soon be time to install your new club officers. I would be happy to attend if you 
wish and the schedule permits. 
 
Thanks to everyone who held office the past year for working towards improving your club. Likewise, thanks for those 
who are taking over the reins this year.  
 

Club Officers 
 
Club Officer Report Forms 
 
Please make sure that your club has had your officers for 2022-2023 entered on MyLion for LCI and copy 
same to MD19 and to DG elect Debbie Allan. This has to be done even if there is no change in officers. As 
well please make sure that all outstanding balances to LCI and MD19 have been paid as your club will not 
be able to vote on redistricting if there are outstanding balances. 
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“Whether you think you can, or you think you can't – you're right,” 

 
Henry Ford 

 
 



 
 

Incoming Officer Training Dates 
 
There are 3 opportunities for training coming up. They are: Jun 11th, July 16th and August 27th. All dates 
are a Saturday and will go from 9:00 to 12:30. All officers are urged to attend for the entire morning. 
The links to register are below. Click on the link below or put it in your search window and it will take 
you to the site. 
 
June 11 https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYkd-2gqzkpG9RE069XJEvmeFJ_ea0F-Gkr 

July 16 https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAtfu6spjMiHdVnCDVuQRS-Q96L6TvTXQDe 

August 27 https://us02 web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwpduqsrTwuG9UYJS7gA1V5ipMufJ0iMGLW 

 
District Picnic 
 
Unfortunately, due to family commitments I was unable to attend the district picnic hosted by DG Joyce Stevens at 
Camp Winfield. By all accounts it was a big success. 
 
 
 
 
Promote your Club 
 
 If you have an event, project, function or program that you would like to promote, send it to me and I will put 
it in the bulletin. stevesweeney@shaw.ca 
 
 
Websites 
 
• MD19 https://lionsmd19.org 
• District D https://e-district.org/sites/19d 
• LCI https://lionsclubs.org 
• Border Crossing https://lionsmd19.org/newsletters.php 
 
D7 Clubs: 
Kelowna OK  Mission – President Ian Trulson iantrulson@shaw.ca   
Kelowna Rutland – Kevin Simms  250-215-7398 
Westbank – President Albert O’Brien 250-212-3273 Secretary Wayne Atkinson 250-768-7159 
Peachland - President Steve Sweeney 250-767-0082  Secretary Alicia Conrad 250-801-4939 
 
 
District Governor: Joyce Stevens 509-670-7527 Email: jstevens98826@gmail.com 
1st Vice District Governor: Debbie Allan 250-554-1498 Cell: 250-319-4293 Email: dandballan@telus.net 
2nd Vice District Governor Mike Livingstone Res: 250-497-8486 Cell: 250-809-6027 mickstone2@gmail.com 
Cabinet Secretary: Jeanette Britton 509-548-1947 Email: jhbritton@earthlink.com 
District D Bulletin Editor: Debbie Bostock 250-573-7520 Cell: 250-819-6075 debbie.bostock@gmail.com              


